
Thursday, August 11, 2011 
 

HANFORD HIGH BULLETIN 
 
ASB Announcements 
Come out and kick off the new school year at the back to School Extravaganza Friday, August 19th from  
7-10 p.m.   There will be music, dancing, food and games.  The event is free to students with an ASB card or $5 
for students with an I.D.  If students do not have their I.D.’s they will need a copy of their schedule to get into 
the event.  No one will be admitted after 8:30.  Entrance for the event will be on Douty Street between the PC 
and the small gym. 
 
Students 
Students - just a reminder you need to have your I.D. card with you at all times.  Those of you who are eligible 
to leave campus during lunch please be sure to have your I.D. card available before you arrive at the exit point. 
 
Schedule change request forms with available class offerings will be available from your teachers next 
Wednesday.  Please do not come into the office to ask about a request form.  Only students with incomplete 
schedules or See Counselor on their schedules will be seen by their Counselor at this time. 
 
Students & Staff 
Class assemblies are scheduled for Tuesday, 8/16 as follows.  Students are to report to class for roll before 
reporting to the assembly. 
 Period 2 Freshmen Tarvin Presentation Center 
 Period 3 Sophomores Tarvin Presentation Center 
 Period 4 Juniors Tarvin Presentation Center 
 Period 5 Seniors Tarvin Presentation Center 
Teachers with all Freshmen 2nd, Sophomores 3rd, Juniors 4th, or Seniors 5th, are asked to attend the assemblies to 
assist with supervision. 
 
 
 

Trustworthiness 
“Conscience is that still small voice that is sometimes too loud for 
comfort.” – Bert Murray 
 

Infer – read between the lines 
 
 
 
 


